Cemetery Trustees
Minutes of Meeting
October 20, 2015

Members present: Jay Hopkins, Michelle Pelletier, David Keurulainen (late)

Emergency meeting being held to discuss letter from Attorney General about easement and what our
response should be. Meeting was called to order at 5:00.

There are a few options that can be presented as an alternative to moving the graves in the affected area.

#1 - Jay took measurements on Taylor Road for staging area. There is an area 25ft x 200ft and about 775ft
from the pipe that would need servicing. This is near the Morrill Annex.

#2 - Flood control area owned by the town near the ballfield. This area is about 30ft long.
#3 - Lot line adjustment running along banking. Take it from 25ft down to 15ft.
#4 - David Keurulainen suggested the Morrill Trust area for staging but it needs a walk around to be sure.

Legal Counsel should review all the information we have versus what the state is willing to offer before
we make a final decision. There is also question as to whether the term “lease” was used appropriately
when it was drawn up in the 1980°s. Ed Rogers was consulted briefly during this meeting since he was
already there for a following meeting. He says to find out if it really was a lease and if it maybe has
expired.

David Lage questions where the rules are written that state what our restrictions are because it might not
even line up with what we have written. Ollie suggests that this information could be in the minutes from
1988 - 1989 when the Conservation Commission had control of the cemetery. The dam was dedicated in
1965 so there could be something in those minutes, as well.

Joanne will send a letter asking what the state has on their end and then the above options will be offered.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:09pm.
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Michelle Pelletier
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